
May 2019 April showers bring may flowers!

lake City bgc bike project
The Lake City Boys & Girls Club has teamed up with the Lake City
Fire Department to provide bikes to Boys & Girls Club
members! Our members are so excited to receive the bikes, and
many of them plan on riding their bikes to the Club in the
summer! Thank you so much to the Lake City Fire Department
and all other connected donors for making this a possibility!

hartsville bgc mother's day crafting
The Hartsville Boys & Girls Club Girl Scout Troop makes special
crafts for each holiday. For Mother's Day, members surprised
their moms by making them personalized pillow cases! We
can't wait to see what craft they will do next!



timmonsville bgc zoo trip
Timmonsville Boys & Girls Club members kicked off summer by going to the Riverbanks
Zoo in Columbia to learn about wildlife! What a cool opportunity to get hands on
learning right here in our state!

Boys & girls Club volunteers at art fields
Tony Taylor and Mike Woods volunteered at Art Fields,
the annual art exhibition in Lake City, by giving tours
to student groups during the week. Tony, the Unit
Director for the Lake City Boys & Girls Club, used his
youth education experience to make the tours fun and
interactive. The students had a great time learning
about the interesting art being shown all over the
town.


